
 

Public Notice Request for Proposals - 233 

Commerce Management Services 

Blinn College District, a Junior College District of Washington County, is receiving 
competitively sealed proposals for Commerce Management Services. The College is searching 
for a modern web-based user experience and interface design portal that provides staff, students, 
and authorized users with the ability to intuitively perform the features and functions outlined in 
the requirements within this RFP.  The commerce management system will provide a payment 
platform, electronic refund capabilities, installment plans, a framework for eCommerce, third-
party sponsor platform, and tax document processing (1098-T) that all integrate with Ellucian 
Banner.  Information on products, add-ons, options, and/or services beyond the scope of this RFP 
is encouraged.  However, these features must be clearly identified as such and presented 
separately with all the costs associated with that feature in the separate cost section.  Pricing for 
each service should be listed separately and reflect any discounts for bundling multiple 
solutions.  

Proposal packets must be received by 2:00 PM C.D.T. on May 22, 2025. 

Proposal packets may be obtained from the Blinn College District Purchasing Department, by 
phone (979) 830-4118 or e mail – ross.schroeder@blinn.edu. 

Proposal packets may also be downloaded at - https://www.blinn.edu/purchasing/bids.html or 
https://blinn.ionwave.net/Login.aspx  

Blinn College District reserves the right to award proposals in a manner most advantageous to 
the College District. 

 

Ross Schroeder 
Director of Purchasing and Transportation 
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